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Tuesday, September 17, 2024 
 
Michael Wich, Chair 
ICC Nominating Committee 
c/o Will Coffman  
(Sent via email to wcoffman@iccsafe.org) 
International Code Council 
900 Montclair Road 
Birmingham, AL 35213 
 
Dear Michael Wich, 
 
I am writing to endorse Steven McDaniel for the position of Secretary-Treasurer on the ICC Board of 
Directors for 2024-2025. Having worked closely with Steve for the past few years, I can confidently say 
that his exceptional qualifications, extensive experience, and deep commitment to the construction 
industry make him an ideal candidate for this role. 
 
With over 25 years of experience in the building industry, Steve has demonstrated an unwavering 
dedication to advancing safety standards while ensuring practical, real-world applications. He has 
consistently shown an understanding of the balance between stringent safety measures and the need for 
flexibility to accommodate innovation and regional diversity in building practices. His ability to engage 
with stakeholders—industry professionals, regulatory bodies, or the public—demonstrates his strong 
leadership and collaborative approach. 
 
I firmly believe that Steve’s appointment to the Secretary-Treasurer position would greatly benefit the 
ICC Board and the broader construction industry and will further the ICC’s mission and goals. 
 
Should you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at mfazio@nysba.com or 
917.612.4799. 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Michael Fazio 
Executive Vice President 
New York State Builders Association 

 


